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DATE June 3, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 
Honorable Chair Stewart and Members of the Parks, Trails, and the Environment 
Committee 

SUBJECT CECAP Resolution for the 2024 Bond Program 

 
Background 

On February 5, 2024, the Parks, Trails, and the Environment (PTE) Committee 
requested the Office of Environmental Quality and Sustainability (OEQS) to draft a 
resolution that better ensures the incorporation of the Comprehensive Environmental 
and Climate Action Plan (CECAP) and Dallas Environmental Commission (EVC) 
recommendations into the 2024 Bond Program. The purpose of this resolution 
(attached) is to protect the public health, safety, and welfare of residents, while 
continuing to be a leader in addressing climate change and improving environmental 
quality. 

Next Steps 

OEQS requests that the PTE Committee review and support this resolution with the goal 
of seeking City Council adoption during the September 26, 2024 meeting. Should you 
have any questions, please contact Carlos Evans, Director, OEQS, at (469) 617-1925 or 
carlos.evans@dallas.gov. 

 
 

 

 
          Majed A. Al-Ghafry 
          Assistant City Manager 

 
c: Kimberly Tolbert, City Manager (I) 

Tammy Palomino, City Attorney 
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 

M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager 
Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager 
Donzell Gipson, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Robin Bentley, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Directors and Assistant Directors 
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